
Report on Industry Visit 

Date:08.01.25 

The Department of Applied Sciences has arranged for students to visit the "DIFACTO Industry 

of Robotics and Automation" on January 8, 2025. The robot's selection criteria, the robotic cell, 

its components, its brands, how to operate it, and many things that students learned and seen in 

action. Students were enthralled by the enormous size of the robots. Students received excellent 

treatment from the industry, which provided them with gloves, safety shoes, and helmets and 

carefully answered all of their questions. 

 

 Students liked the day and spent meaningful time learning about topics they were unfamiliar 

with, as well as seeing theoretical concepts put into practice. 
 

 


